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GCR Publication: Indonesia: New
case-handling procedure simplifies
resolutions for the commission
We are pleased to share an insightful article authored by our Partner Lia Alizia and Associate

Mutiara Handaniah, published in collaboration with Global Competition Review (GCR). The

article discusses the latest updates in Indonesian competition law, focusing on Indonesian

Competition Commission (KPPU) Regulation No. 2 of 2023. This new regulation streamlines

case handling procedures, particularly for addressing monopolistic practices and unfair

business competition.

Read the full article here: https://lnkd.in/dz5eQQfF 


